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Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 28th January at 6pm we have our parents evening for Sex and Relationship education for our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils which we encourage you to attend. It will be explained to you how the sessions are led, and the information shared with our pupils. You will also have the opportunity to watch the videos that we share with our pupils. Feedback from parents in the past has been positive and they have expressed how useful it is to know what their children are learning so it can be supported at home. 

In addition to the SRE information we will also be sharing a number of supportive resources around personal safety. Like many schools we are dealing more and more with increasing numbers of safeguarding concerns around internet use. As a parent it is essential that you are aware of how you can keep your children safe online and particularly about how our children can keep themselves safe too. We do lots of work on this in school however, we often find that parents are not always aware of what their children are accessing online or how vulnerable they are. As your children prepare for the next stage of their education at high school it is so important that you are aware of the importance of keeping your children safe at all times.

We will send out a second letter shortly giving the dates and times of the pupil sessions so you know when they are. You do not need to give your child permission to take part as it is part of the national curriculum however if you do not want your child to take part then please fill out the section of the next letter to let us know you are withdrawing your child. 


Kind Regards
S Brooks (PSHE lead)
[bookmark: _GoBack]………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Child’s name___________________________ Class________________
 
I would like to attend the SRE parents evening on January 28th
 
Number of adults attending______
 
Signed____________________________________ 
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